From: Dajana Ruge

To: Outer Dowsing Offshore Wind

Cc: Nico Nolte; G I 2; Janine Sénger-Graef; StUK-Monitoring; stellungnahmenO1; Martina Nemitz
Subject: AW: EN010130 - Outer Dowsing Offshore Windfarm - First transboundary screening notification
Date: 14 March 2023 11:14:11

Dear David,

Germany wish to participate in the transboundary EIA process
for the Outer Dowsing Offshore Windfarm.

Best regards
Dajana Ruge

Bundesamt fiir Seeschifffahrt und Hydrographie (BSH)
Dajana Ruge

Windpark —Verfahren (03104)

Bernhard-Nocht-Str. 78

r -@bSh.de
Fax

Das Bundesamt fiir Seeschifffahrt und Hydrographie ist eine Bundesoberbehorde

im Geschéftsbereich des Bundesministeriums fiir Digitales und Verkehr (BMDV)

the procedure under Regulation 32 in relation to this application and will

not undertake Stage 2 consultation, unless you subsequently inform the
Secretary of State that your State wishes to take part in the Regulation 32
process.

ob eine Teilnahme am grenziiberschreitenden UVP-Verfahren gewiinscht ist.

Von: Outer Dowsing Offshore Wind
<OuterDowsingOffshoreWind@planninginspectorate.gov.uk
<mailto:OuterDowsingOffshoreWind@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> >
Gesendet: Mittwoch, 1. Februar 2023 10:51

An: G I 2 <GI2@bmuv.bund.de <mailto:GI2@bmuv.bund.de> >

Cc: Shoesmith, Marie @planninginspectorate.gov.uk
<mailto lanninginspectorate.gov.uk> >

Betreff: EN010130 - Outer Dowsing Offshore Windfarm - First transboundary
screening notification

Dear Ms Lang
Please find attached a letter in relation to the above proposed development.
Regards

Claire Deery


mailto:OuterDowsingOffshoreWind@planninginspectorate.gov.uk
mailto:OuterDowsingOffshoreWind@planninginspectorate.gov.uk

Claire Deery | EIA Advisor
The Planning Inspectorate

Ensuring fairness, openness and impartiality across all our services

This communication does not constitute legal advice.

Please view our Information Charter
<https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/planning-inspectorate/about/per
sonal-information-charter> before sending information to the Planning
Inspectorate. Our Customer Privacy Notice

sets out how we handle
personal data in accordance with the law.

Please take a moment to review the Planning Inspectorate's Privacy Notice
which can be accessed by clicking this link.
<https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/planning-inspectorate-privacy-no
tices>

Please note that the contents of this email and any attachments are

privileged and/or confidential and intended solely for the use of the

intended recipient. If you are not the intended recipient of this email and

its attachments, you must take no action based upon them, nor must you copy
or show them to anyone. Please contact the sender if you believe you have
received this email in error and then delete this email from your system.
Recipients should note that e-mail traffic on Planning Inspectorate systems

is subject to monitoring, recording and auditing to secure the effective
operation of the system and for other lawful purposes. The Planning
Inspectorate has taken steps to keep this e-mail and any attachments free
from viruses. It accepts no liability for any loss or damage caused as a

result of any virus being passed on. It is the responsibility of the

recipient to perform all necessary checks.

The statements expressed in this e-mail are personal and do not necessarily
reflect the opinions or policies of the Inspectorate.
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